
NEWSLETTER 
A message from our  

Principal 
We are really proud of our Year 6 children, they conƟnue to try 
their hardest, geƫng themselves ready for not only their SATs, 
but ensuring they have the necessary skills to support them in 

life. Well done.  

Thank you to all our Year six children for sharing their pupil voice 
so that their end of year celebraƟons are not only for them but 
are what the children want. The children have requested a ‘Rav 
Fest’ and shared their own thoughts as to how this might look.  

We know many parents are keen to purchase end of 
year hoodies, last year the PTA funded these and we 

are hoping we can carry out a bake sale that can 
contribute towards the cost. More details will follow 

on this! 
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Diary Dates 

Summer 1 Term 

June  

16-19— Intu University Anne Frank 
class 

23rd— Curve Water Park 

24th—26th and 30th intu Universi-
ty Nelson Mandela Class 

27th— School Camp TBC 

July  

1st Intu University both class cele-
braƟon event 

4th — School Camp TBC  

7th-11th — Sports Week 

10th— Year 6 ‘Rav Fest’ 5-7pm 

18th — Leavers Assembly  

21st— Fun Day– School closes for       

             Summer Holiday  

September  

Autumn 1 Term 

1st— Back to School  

 

Year 6 Rav Fest  
Thursday 10th July  

5-7pm  

Tickets £5 each all acƟviƟes included ! 

Candy floss, DJ, Food, Mocktails, Bouncy Castle, 

Photographer, GliƩer taƩoos, Face 


